[image: image1.jpg]s H U |

Clty Council






Mr Chris Hall

89 Newland Park

Kingston Upon Hull

HU5 2DT

Ben Foster - tel. (01482) 01482 61

22 December 2015

Dear Sir(s)

Town and Country Planning Act 1990 – Section 211 Notice

Trees in Conservation Areas

	Application Number:
	15/01463/TC (Please use in any correspondence with us)

	Proposal:
	Notification of intention to:-

Lower crown of Sycamore tree by 2m, and to remove some of the centre branches to

open the crown of the Sycamore in front garden.

	At:
	89 Newland Park

Kingston Upon Hull

HU5 2DT




I refer to your recent letter notifying the Council of proposed tree work at the above address.

I can confirm that the Local Planning Authority has no objections to the proposed works.

The works should be carried out within two years of the date of this letter otherwise you must re-notify this office.

Yours Faithfully

Alex Codd
City Planning Manager
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Planning Development Control, Hull City Council,

2nd Floor, Guildhall, Alfred Gelder Street, Hull, HU1 2AA
www.hullcc.gov.uk                                                         Tel: 01482 300 300


